
February 20,2015 

Ohio Public Utilities Commission 
DocketingDivision 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus,Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: Request for Extension 
Grade Crossing Project GuilfordBlvd. 
DOT # 002-090-H 

Dear Administrator: 

The Wheeling & Lake Erie Railway request8 an additional 90 day extmsiun for 
the above referenced project for the following reason: 

1) We have been unable to set a schedule due to the ground being frozen andbeing 
unable to dig anyconduit or foundations. Once the gpound begins to thaw we will be 
able to get on site and begin the ground work 

2) We are also still waiting for the containerm arrive which contains all materids for this 
project. CTC plans to arrive the first week of April to complete this project. 

Please contact me with my questions or concerns relating to this request, 
23 

s %
is C! 

Sincerely, -0 G . .  
.c. 
~r; 

c lu,:: *- '3 

Tim hdrews 5 
Wheeling & Lake Erie Railway V zo 
Signal & Comm. Supervisor 3 52

4
330-767-7255-Office 
330-41 7-5541- Cell 




